ELK MAEOLA R. BEITZEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

GR 8140 CAYMUS DRIVE
SACRAMENTO, CA 95829
PHONE (916) 688-8484 — FAX (916) 688-5371

YVONNE WRIGHT, PRINCIPAL + LYNN GARVERICK, VICE PRINCIPAL

February 12, 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you about an incident that occurred today near
Maeola Beitzel Elementary School just before lunch time. Several citizens reported
suspicious behavior by three juveniles walking near the school and contacted school
officials and law enforcement indicating that one juvenile appeared to be carrying a
weapon.

The Elk Grove Unified School District Police Services units responded immediately and
quickly located and identified the suspects, thus eliminating any possible threat to
students, parents or staff at the school. One suspect was in possession of a BB gun. All
three juveniles have been taken into custody and the families of the juveniles are
cooperating with law enforcement.

The safety of our students and staff is a top priority at our school. We are sharing this
information with you as part of our ongoing efforts to keep you informed about incidents
that affect our campus. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the
school (916) 688-8484.

Sincerely,
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Yvonne Wright

Principal

Maeola Beitzel Elementary School



